



News



TRINITY

June 2007

Dear Jam Club Members

Sadly lan and Angela have now moved to Haverhill and we are sorry they have gone.....but they are not far away! We hope they are settling into their new home and they have unpacked their boxes.

But even though Ian and Angela have moved away, Jam Club is still going on! Sarah, Jackie and all the other grown-up helpers are going to keep Jam Club as fun as it always has been – with lots of great things to do - and we'll still have the lovely biscuits afterwards!!

We hope you are having a great half-term holiday. Before you go back to school, why not come along to the next **Jam Club** meeting, 9:15-10:45am on Sunday 3rd June in the Benefice Hall at Wickhambrook.



Now it is summer time, but this season in the church's calendar is called Trinity. That is a very strange word isn't it? We are going to be talking about Trinity and having fun activities to help us to find out what Trinity is. Can you think of any other words that start with 'Tri'? Here's one that Elizabeth thought of:



TRICERATOPS – Wow! That's even stranger than Trinity. Just in case you don't know, a triceratops is a kind of dinosaur. I was thinking of something more like 'Tricycle'.

Enjoy the rest of your holiday and we hope to see you at the next

Jam Club Meeting on 3rd June.

See you soon!



Sarah and Elizabeth

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on (01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.